
RETIREMENT BOARD  
APRIL 19, 2018 

 
The Greene County Retirement Board was brought to order by 
Chairman Blair Zimmerman in the first floor meeting room of the 
County office building.  Others in attendance were:  Commissioner 
Coder, Commissioner Trader, Chief Clerk Jeff Marshall, Rebecca 
Harris, Joanne Marshall, Sheila Rode, Cory Grandel, Charlotte 
Popielarcheck and Members of the Press.  

   
 

MINUTES:  Commissioner Trader made the motion and Carol 
Gooden the second to approve the minutes from March 22, 2018.  
Vote unanimous. 
 
OLD BUSINESS: 
 
NEW BUSINESS: 
 
ADMINISTRATION: 
 
ANNOUNCEMENTS: 

1. The Retirement Board had an assessment review with Bishop 
Wealth Management Group regarding funds they invest for 
the County on March 22, 2018.  Treasurer Grandel said that 
he will be setting up some meetings with Andrew Fisher to 
review his portions of investments for the County. 

 
PUBLIC COMMENT: 
 
ADJOURNMENT: 
Commissioner Trader made the motion and Commissioner Coder 
the second to adjourn the meeting.  Vote unanimous. 
 
 


